
BROWNSVILLE RURAL FIRE DISTRICT 
HENRY W. HOWE Memorial Scholarship

Brownsville Volunteer Fire Fighter Association 

The Brownsville Volunteer Firefighter Association is pleased to announce that 
they will be offering at least one scholarship of $1000 this year. Graduates living within 
the Brownsville Rural Fire District and who plan to enter either a firefighting or medical, 
course of study at an accredited institution are encouraged to apply. 

Instructions for Application 

Applicants need to complete the Application Form (see attachment) and return it to 
email address chief@brownsvillefire.com, hand delivering it to the Brownsville Rural 
Fire Station 61, or by mail: 

BRFD Scholarship 
PO Box 189 
Brownsville, OR 97327 

Applications must be returned by the first Friday of May to meet the deadline. 
Applicants will be notified via letter if they have been selected for the interview process. 
Those selected will appear before an interview committee. 

Each applicant will be graded on their application content and appearance, their 
personal presentation during the interview, and their interview answers. The winner will 
be announced during the awards ceremony at the graduate's school. Payment of the 
scholarship will be made directly to the institution designated by the recipient for the 
next school year via the Brownsville Firefighter Association treasurer. 

mailto:chief@brownsvillefire.com

